
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0239 AI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 01/02/2022

Development:

Location :

Alterations to an existing granted planning application (previously granted permissions Reg. Ref. SD18A/0314 

[ABP-304148-19], SD19A/0408, SD20A/0187); reconfiguration of the ground floor area consisting of a new 

ancillary storage area to the proposed building's eastern elevation measuring 75sq.m, at mezzanine level; change 

of use of 57sq.m of warehouse floor area to staff facilities due to the following, addition of single storey fire 

protected corridor from Office A to in the south-west corner of the warehouse, overall 45sq.m floor area 

addition; addition of stairs from warehouse to mezzanine level, overall 12sq.m floor area addition; elevation 

alterations, introduction of covered glazed structure at the main Office entrance to the front (southern) 

elevation, overall height 6.18m; introduction of Integrated Modular Louvre System to Charging Area to the front 

(southern) and side (eastern) elevation; change of colour of southern elevation warehouse canopy to Anthracite; 

introduction of fire escape doors to the side (eastern) elevation; site plan alterations, omission of an existing 

roundabout and provision of revised road junction with an access/egress to the proposed development and to 

the existing Business Park; provision of a new boundary fence Type A to the southern and eastern site boundary; 

introduction of additional 26 HGV parking spaces to the western concrete yard (overall area 1547sq.m) and the 

omission of car parking at the same location; introduction of 8 van parking spaces (overall area 240sq.m) and 

rearrangement of the car parking spaces due to introduction of the above changes, plus addition of gas tank and 

generator; associated drainage layout adjustments due to the inclusion of the above alterations; all other details 

such as landscaping, external surface finishes etc. will remain as per the aforementioned granted planning 

applications.

Kingswood Business Park, Baldonnel, Dublin 22.



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Friday 18 February 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into waste 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




